
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 27 May 2016 
 

Bank Holiday Monday 

We would like to wish our residents a pleasant Bank Holiday weekend.  Please 

note that the estate office will be closed on Monday 30 May 2016 and will be 

open again on Tuesday 31 May 2016. Should you need to contact a member of 

staff in an emergency situation please ring the Estate Office to obtain the out of 

hour’s number and speak to the duty Estate Officer. 

 

Great Arthur House door entry system 

The works to replace the door entry system remain on-going. Until the new 

system is up and running please be conscious who you let into the building. We 

would like to thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation in this 

matter. 

 

 18 June 2016 – Golden Lane Estate Market day and Open day at 

Allotment.  

 

 London Fire Brigade 150 Year Celebrations - As part of The London 

Fire Brigades’ 150 year anniversary celebrations, there is a free open day 

event on 28 May 2016 between 12:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. at Kentish Town 

Fire Station. There will be fire rescue demonstrations and other 

attractions which are suitable for all the family.  Further details can be 

obtained from their website: 

http://www.london-fire.gov.uk/150-events.asp 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       
  

http://www.london-fire.gov.uk/150-events.asp

